
 

 

 
 

 

It has been a great year for the Social Group. The group is made up of volunteer parents from all year groups 

who work hard throughout the year to organise fun events for the children and social gatherings for the 

parents of High March. Fundraising is also an added benefit for the school and charity.  

 

This year has been another exciting and busy year with Upper School discos, Junior House circus and craft 

parties, and not forgetting the ‘Elf School’ and Father Christmas at the Christmas Fayre. In May we also 

hosted our dinner dance at the Crowne Plaza, where we were entertained by magicians, a great band and an 

exciting silent auction.  

 

The Social Group has managed to raise an amazing £12,500 this year. Twenty percent of this will be donated 

to the charity Breast Cancer Now in memory of Leone Razali, mother of a Reception girl, who sadly passed 

away earlier this year. Plans have been made to fund the following for the benefit of High March pupils: 

 

 - Anti-bullying workshops 

 - Pilates/street dance workshops 

 - Interactive theatre days for Junior House 

 

We are also looking to fund new equipment for the drama department. 

 

We could not have done this without the incredibly generous and supportive High March parents, as well as 

the local businesses in Beaconsfield, so a big thank you to you all! 

 

The volunteers on this year’s Social Group are generous, creative people who give up their precious time for 

the good of the school community. They deserve a very special thanks for all of their hard work and 

dedication. 

 

Retiring Members:   Returning / New Members: 

Jenny Whitcombe   Sindy Staessen 

Nicola Norris    Clare Yabsley 

Michelle Murad                 

Victoria Hall 

Katie Stewart    Arvind Dharni 

Liz Hale    Emma Kirkham 

Catherine Winfield   Mikela Upton 

Rajpreet Kataria   Simona Rampanti 

     Lena Blotkevich 

     Mamta Randhawa 

     Rachelle Mcdade 

     Jennifer Mo 

     Miranda Hill 

     Soula Joiner 

     Kaye McGinley 

     Emma Boyle 

      

      

We are welcoming new Social Group members for next year. Plans are in place and your support would be 

very much appreciated. Many hands make less work for us all! Thank you in advance to our new members 

and, if anyone is interested in joining us, please contact the School Office or speak to a member of the Social 

Group. 

 

 


